Superintendent’s Report
For April 14, 2005

1. Take Ten for Your School: Desert Pride Academy
2. Gadsden Pre-K Initiative —Ann Steinhoff
3. PED Approval on Anthony/Loma Linda Reconfigurations

4. Recognition for Fulbright Program Participation



United States Department of State

Bureau of Education and Cultural Affairs
Washington, D.C. 20547

www.state.gov

March 28, 2005

Mr. Ronald Haugen
Superintendent
Gadsden ISD

1325 W. Washington
Anthony, NM 88201-

Dear Mr. Haugen:

On behalf of the United States Department of State, I am pleased to enclose a certificate in
recognition of your institution’s participating in the 2003-04 Fulbright Teacher exchange
Program. We thank you for hosting an international Fulbright teacher during the past program
cycle.

As you know, we sponsor exchanges to foster understanding between people of the United States
and people from other countries. We hope that the benefits of the exchange were felt by your
school community and that the international ties formed during the exchange year will continue.

We will be accepting applications for the 2006-07 program cycle until October 15, 2005. We
would be honored if you would encourage your teachers to apply to the program to teach overseas
for a year, semester or six-week period.

Sincerely,

(ﬁ(/}'w.aéﬁlg. b £O
Jennifer Gibson

Branch Chief

Teacher Exchange Branch

Office of Global Educational Programs

Enclosures:
1. Certificates for:

School
Desert View Elementary



The J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board
and
The United States Department of State

award this certificate to

Desert View Elementary

in recognition of its participation in the

Fulbright Program
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Steven Uhlfelder
Chair, J. William Fulbright
Foreign Scholarship Board

Patricia §. Harrison
Assistant Secretary of State
Bureau of Educational & Cultural Affairs

2004 Washington, D.C.




STATE OF NEW MEXICO
PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
300 DON GASPAR
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786
Telephone (505) 827-5800
www.ped.state.nm.us

DR. VERONICA C. GARCIA BILL RICHARDSON
SECRETARY OF EDUCATION Governor

March 1. 2005

Ron Haugen, Superintendent
Gadsden Independent School District
P. O. Drawer 70

Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Superintendent Haugen:

Thank you for your recent letter requesting a reorganization, following Regulation 6.30.2.10.F.
NMAC, of Anthony Elementary School and Loma Linda Intermediate School. The request is to
change grade levels at these schools as follows:

Anthony Elementary, from K-3 to K-6, and
Loma Linda Intermediate, from 4-6 to Loma Linda Elementary K-6.

Staff in the School Budget and Finance Analysis Bureau state that these membership changes
will not generate size adjustment units. Staff in the Pupil Transportation Bureau state that these
changes do not appear to have any impact on the current level of transportation regarding
equipment.

Based on the information provided and a positive recommendation from my staff, I do approve
this reorganization request to be implemented beginning with the 2005-2006 school year.

Truly,”
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Dr. Veronica C. Garcia
Secretary of Education

VCG:wob

Ces Selected PED Staff



